Junior Senators
The following grade 10 students have put their names forward because they are interested in
representing Archbishop MacDonald High School in the new Edmonton Catholic Schools
Student Senate as Junior Senator.
Each of them submitted a brief explanation of why they should represent us.
Please use the other link to vote for one of the Junior Senators.

•

Christina C.

I believe that I should be chosen as the junior representative for Student Senate because of my
dedication and passion to represent MAC. Being on Students’ Union this past year, I am well
informed with how the school works because I was heavily involved in many of our school
events and decisions. Knowing this, this will allow me to contribute to the senate very well,
representing and stating the ideas that I have learned about MAC. Also, I was chosen to be a
member of MAC Council next year, so like this year, I will be regularly updated with what is
happening at our school, and I will definitely use this information during Student Senate
meetings. My involvement in the school also includes being a part of the amazing cast of Kiss
Me, Kate, and volunteering for events like the open house and masses which were outside of my
SU duties. Because of this, I have a well-rounded view of how our school functions as a whole,
which is importing when making decisions that will not only affect MAC but the whole
Edmonton Catholic School District. If I am chosen for this position, I will make sure to put my
time into doing a good job for the betterment of our school.

•

Madeleine K.

Hello, my name is Madeleine, I am currently in grade 10 and I am running for the position of the
Jr. representative in the student senate. In the student senate, we are required to make decisions
on behalf of our school. I am passionate about our MAC community and I promise to make great
decisions agreed upon by our school. I am a determined individual and I will do everything I can
to make sure the right decisions are made. I am focused and will always pay attention to our
goal, which is doing what’s best for the students and staff. I am open to suggestions and I will
listen to the input of ALL students. I will help make decisions that will better our education and
other school activities (extra curricular). I have always wanted to have a voice in the decisions
being made in the district and this is now the opportunity. Student Senate will be my priority and
I surely will not let you down. I thank you in advance and I appreciate your time.

•

Aakankshya K.

Hi fellow Marauders! My name is Aakankshya and I have had a wonderful experience being a
part of the student body here at MAC this year. This is why I need your help in becoming a
Student Senate for our Grade 11 year! With my friendly approach and years of experience in
leadership, I promise one to one approach with students to ensure that many opinions are
considered in the projects that may be started by the district and that these decisions will not
impact the student body negatively. I will give my full commitment to be an influential
representative and to be a voice for the students here at MAC.I believe I am best fit for this
position because of my wide range of participation in clubs and extracurriculars such as Social
Justice, Drama, Debate and Music, which has allowed me to gain an understanding of what the
different departments of our school needs. My goal is to not only become involved myself, but
also provide a sense of involvement for all the students in our grade. The first step to
involvement is voting for your student Senate and I hope you will choose me as your next
senator!

•

Alyssa T.

I'm just a regular student, like all of you. I stress over everything related to school, and I'm not
perfect at anything. My grades are pretty average for a Mac student, but I do try my best. But,
this isn't even half the story. Despite being average, I believe I have the necessary qualities for
this position. I'm fairly punctual, and I will definitely take my duties seriously. I will take the
proper actions to make sure all the students voices are heard in the Senate through me. I will
work diligently so that I will achieve this and not let any of you guys down. By being average, I
believe that I provide an authentic voice for the students and their own concerns in our Catholic
school system. It makes it more real to those that aren't star students, but are just normal and
living life to the best of their abilities; for those who need their voices represented. I believe I can
be that person. The person to represent all student's needs and interests. To be a leader for you
all.

